TOWN OF STRATTON

TOWN REPORT COMMITTEE

FOR THE FINANCIAL YEAR 2016/2017

A telephone conference was conducted on July 11, 2017 by Helen Eddy and Stacie Chiodi to discuss the
financial planning for the 2016/2017 town report. Stacie Chiodi has agreed to start working on the
school financial report and Helen Eddy will begin work on the remainder of the reports.
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